
Year 5 Peek at the Week 
20th October 2023 

Our Learning 
 

This week, we enjoyed performing our sharing 
assembly for parents! We also made  our own 
Priory Propaganda Posters in art! 

In maths, we continued to practise using col-
umn method addition and subtraction in a 
range of contexts.  

In English, we continued with the text 
‘Goodnight Mr Tom’, exploring the characters 
and their emotions as the story unfolds. We  al-
so looked at character descriptions and features 
of a diary to help us write our own diary entries 
in role.  

After half term,  will  be starting our next science 
unit on Properties of Materials. Here, we will be 
doing lots of exciting experiments! 

In maths, we will start our new topic  multiplica-
tion, by exploring multiples, common multiples 
and how these are linked to factors.  

 In English,  we will write in role as characters 
from our text, sequencing the story and how to 
adapt for a newspaper report. 

Important Dates / Reminders 
Tuesday 31st October – Halloween Fancy 
Dress.  

Tuesday 31st October – Priory Friends, Sweet 
and Popcorn sale  

 

Year 5 were very excited to perform our 
Sharing Assembly this week. They sung 
beautifully and were very brave went 

speaking on stage.  This was such an im-
portant step along our journey to our Year 
6 production next year. Thank you to eve-

ryone that was able to join us.  

Star of the week 

                                                   Maple: Elsie     Ofili: Zoya    Dawe: Avleen         

Word of the Week: conscience 

Remember to read 3 times a week and practise your timetables on Rockstar Maths and Doodle Maths. 

Contact us: year5@prioryschool.com                  01628 600300 


